
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
I write to urge you to oppose HF 1956, a bill to require 100 percent carbon free electric 
generation in Minnesota by 2050. As an electric consumer, I am deeply concerned this 
bill threatens the provision of safe, reliable, and affordable electric power in Minnesota.    
 
Renewables are an important part of Minnesota’s power mix but they can’t do it all. The 
wind doesn’t always blow and the sun doesn’t always shine!  We need a balance of 
fuels to ensure safe, reliable and affordable power in our state. 
 
Please don’t leave us without the power supply we need to keep our lights on, our heat 
available and our electric bills affordable! Please vote against HF 1956 and oppose it 
moving forward in the legislature. 
 
Thank you for considering my views. 
 
Sincerely,  
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